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Our school vision is: LIFE in all its fullness - now and in the future. 

John 10.10 Jesus said, “I have come that they may have life, and have it to the full”. 

 

6th December 2024 

Dear Parents,   

 

We are looking forward to seeing you at the fair tonight! Thanks in advance to the 

amazing work of the PTA - particularly Mrs Everitt and Mrs Sapienza - and all the 

helpers, who have volunteered their time to set up and run the fete. I’ve spoken to Santa 

and he’s very much looking forward to seeing all the children. 

 

Christmas Post-Box 

On Monday, the Christmas Post Box will be outside Mrs FP’s office for children to post 

Christmas Cards. Please write the recipient’s name, last initial and class on the envelope 

so the Class 4 elves can give the cards to their rightful owner! Cards can be posted until 

the 19th December.  

 

Nite Owls 

The children loved our owl visitors at school on Monday. They were amazed at how the 

owls could fly so silently and how far around they can move their heads. We learned that 

they have to move their heads because they don’t have eye muscles. We are awaiting the 

proofs of the photos, which we will send to you when we receive them.  
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Beauty and the Beast – Tickled Pink Productions 

Our annual pantomime was another highlight of our week. Class 4 did a fantastic job of 

dancing and acting with the cast and really loved the experience. Classes 1, 2, and 3 were 

superb audience members and had a wonderful time. Oh yes they did! Thank you to the 

PTA for part-funding this so that the children could have this amazing experience.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you from the British Legion 

Thanks to your generous donations, the British Legion 

received £185.29 in their annual Poppy Day Appeal.  

 

Thank you from the Food Bank 

Thank you for all your donations to the Food Bank for our 

harvest festival. Altogether, 125kg of food and toiletries was 

donated.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Congratulations to the children who received certificates in Celebration Collective 

Worship this week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class One:  

Blake –  for your excellent effort with your work and beautiful singing 

 

Class Two:  

Jake -  for always presenting your work thoughtfully and your wonderful 

enthusiasm for music 

Alfie-  for your excellent effort with your work and beautiful singing 

 

Class Three: 

Scarlett - for amazing progress with your times tables 

Sonny -  for super effort in every maths lesson 

 

Class Four: 

Isla L -  for outstanding effort and success in learning the Year 5/6 statutory 

spelling words 

Alfie -  for outstanding progress and improvement in arithmetic skills 

 

Tribe Points  

Congratulations to Embu Tribe, who were the winners of the team points this week. They 

enjoyed their prize of extra playtime.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Congratulations on your achievements 

 

 

 

• Amalia, for achieving dancer of the day 

• Olivia, for achieving her silver award, express myself badge and Rainbow’s ‘Take 

Action’ badge 

• Owen, for achieving star of the week at tennis 

• Tate, for achieving man of the match at football 

 

Diary dates the week beginning 9th December 2024: 

 

Monday 9th December:  Multi-skills Club 3:15pm 

      

Tuesday 10th December:  Carols at White Notley Station Classes 2-4  

(leaving school at 9:30am) 

Mindfulness Club 12:30pm 

Coding Club 3:15pm 

 

Wednesday 11th December: Flu immunisations 

 Nativity in church 2pm 

 Netball Club 3:15pm 

  

Thursday 12th December: Nativity in church 9:30am 

Board Games Club 3:15pm 

 

Friday 13th December: Tennis Club 8:00am 

Football Club 3:15pm 

 

Have a wonderful week,  

 

 

 

 

Patsy Fitzpatrick 



Head of School 

   


